
Subject: Re: Weather Changes
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sun, 19 Sep 2004 03:35:12 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I've enjoyed Coast to Coast for the last ten years or so.  Most of the time I had to pick it up from a
radio station several hundred miles away, most often WOAI 1200 in San Antonio.  But for the last
year it has been broadcast from a local station, KFAQ 1170 in Tulsa.  Both are 50,000 watters so
they boom out a signal for a long way.I've always liked Art Bell and was sad when he stopped
doing the nightly show.  But George Noory seems like a real nice guy too.  I still enjoy the show
very much.  And did you know that Art is back to doing the show on weekend?  Click on the radio
- He's on the air right now.
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